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At CompuNet, your satisfaction has always been at 
the heart of everything we do. To assist us in our 
ongoing commitment to quality and improvement, 
we kindly request your participation in our 2023 Client
Satisfaction Survey to share your perspectives, thoughts,
and ideas, empowering us to further enhance our
services. The data we receive from this survey is vital to
our CAP accreditation. Please take a moment to complete
the survey now at compunetlab.com/clientsurvey.

To better serve our patients, CompuNet is excited to announce the relocation of our Elizabeth Place
Patient Service Center to a more accessible North West Dayton location inside the Premier Health
YMCA at 2649 Salem Avenue, Suite #550, Dayton, OH 45406. Elizabeth Place will be operational until
December 27, 2023. Doors at the new location will open on January 2, 2024. 
This strategic move reflects our commitment to providing top-notch lab services in a location that
aligns with community needs. With operating hours Monday through Friday from 8:00 am – 5:00 pm
(closed for lunch 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm), the facility ensures convenient access for our patients. For a
complete list of our locations, visit CompuNet Locations. 
Our new 1,288 square feet facility will be staffed by a dedicated team of two full-time and one part-
time employee, ensuring personalized care and service. CompuNet remains committed to providing
a comprehensive suite of testing services, including Quest Biometrics, Quest/CompuNet drug
screening, Direct Access Tests, physician orders, and COVID home kits.
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CompuNet’s Gift of Health
promotion offers discounts on
nearly all of CompuNet’s direct
access tests, available to
purchase without a physician’s
order. The offer is valid now
through March 31, 2024 at all
CompuNet Patient Service
Centers.
CompuNet and Premier
employees currently receive the
same Gift of Health level of
discount on CompuNet’s direct
tests year-round, but now, for a
limited time, these same
discounts can be extended to
friends and family through the
Gift of Health promotion.
Individuals may schedule an
appointment, but walk-ins are
also welcome. Payments are
made at time of service by
credit or debit card. Test results
will be available through
CompuNet’s online patient
portal, My Labs Now* within a
day or two. 
For more information on the
Gift of Health tests and
discounts or for appointment
scheduling visit:
www.compunetlab.com/gift. 
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